
Preparing your plastic storage tube 
 

You are required to deliver your quilt for the exhibition in a plastic tube supplied by the guild. 
This tube needs to be some 12” – 15” (30cm – 40cm) longer than the width of your quilt. 
This will give you enough plastic tubing to sew a stout seam on one end and attach a 
tape/ribbon to the other end to tie for closure. 
 

●​ ​On the outside of your tube you will need to tape information about your quilt: 
your name and contact details, and the name of your quilt. Please ensure that this 
is large enough to be easy to find and read. 

●​ Roll your quilt around the batten, quilt top side out, and place it in the tube for 
delivery 

 

 


